FUJAIRAH PRIVATE ACADEMY

Principal: Ms. Jan Brettingham



مدرسة الفجيرة الضاصة

مديرة المدرسة: السيدة جان برتنجهام

11 November 2024 025/Par/24

Dear KG1 to Grade 2 Parents,

We have been instructed by the Ministry of Health that the month of November will see their National Immunisation Campaign for MMR (Measles, Mumps, and Rubella). This will take place on the Monday 18th November/ Tuesday 19th November at school. The school nurse will give an appointment time to parents of children from KG1-Grade 2. Please ensure that all MOH and school consent forms are returned to Ms Mitzi, School nurse via your child's class teacher by Thursday 14th November or email to the School nurse on administrator@fpa.sch.ae

To receive the vaccination, your child must be in good health on that day, with no colds, infections or temperature. They should be accompanied by a parent, nanny or adult family member not please older school children from the same family. We ask that you arrive 10 minutes before the appointment and after vaccination your child should be well enough to attend class. If no parent of nanny is present the vaccination will not be administered.

If your child has already had the vaccine, please email a copy of the certificate to administrator@fpa.sch.ae vaccination certificates showing completion of MMR dosage.

Please telephone or email the School nurse on 09-2224001 in English or Ms Hanan admin@fpa.sch.ae in Arabic if you have any questions on this matter.

Thanking you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely,

Principal

an Brettingham Ms

First name of student:	Father or middle name:
Family name:	-
Please complete and delete as required	
I require the school to arrange the MMR vaccination for my child	
OR	
I DO NOT REQUIRE the school the school to arrange the vaccination of my child.	
Name of Parent:	
Signature of Parent:	